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June 2, 2010

Via Hand Delivery and Electronic Mail
Ms. Debra A. Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, New Hampshire 03301

Re: DE 09-1 70, 2010 CORE Energy Efficiency Programs
2010 Energy Efficiency Spending

Dear Ms. Howland:

Please accept this letter on behalf of Unitil Energy Systems, Inc (“Unitil” or the
“Company”). In a letter dated April 30, 2010, the Company made two requests regarding
funding of energy efficiency programs. First, Unitil asked for permission to transfer up to 75%
of the ENERGY STAR Homes Program (“Homes”) budget to the Home Performance with
Energy Star (“HPwES”) budget. Second, Unitil requested approval to allow single-family homes
to be served using Regional Greenhouse Gas Initiative (“RGGI”) funds.

During the pendency of this request, several eligible projects have applied for funding
from the Homes program. Therefore, the Company wishes to withdraw its proposal to transfer
up to 75% of the Homes budget to the HPwES budget. Unitil notes that it has transferred 20% of
the Homes budget to the HPwES program. This transfer is in accordance with the Commission’s
grant of authority to make discretionary transfers of up to 20% of an individual program’s
budget.

Please note that Unitil still seeks approval from the Commission to permit single-family
homes to be served with RGGI funds via the HPwES program.
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Seven (7) copies of the within letter are enclosed. Please contact me if there are any
questions about this matter. Thank you for your assistance and cooperation.

Very truly yours,

Rachel Aslin Goldwasser

Enclosure
cc: Jack Ruderman, Director, Sustainable Energy Division
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